THE TREASURER OF THE STATE OF FLORIDA

BiLL NELsON

December 3, 1996

Ms. Melissa Russell
Crime Intelligence Analyst I
Division of Insurance Fraud

111 Gadsden Street
Dear Melissa:

I want to personally thank you for your hard work and dedication to the
Department of Insurance that earned you a 1996 Davis Productivity Award. It's
employees like you that provide direction to others by working to plan, establish
and meet goals that improve the service we give to the citizens of Florida. I

appreciate the leadership role you have taken in the Department.

Sincerely,
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